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2nd May 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Newquay Primary Academy pupil visit to new academy site. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Kier Construction have invited our pupils to attend a visit 

of the new build site. This visit will enable them to have a tour of the site and see the 

progress so far. A member of Kier will introduce the session by arriving at Newquay Primary 

Academy and provide them with personal protective equipment (PPE) and a health and 

safety talk, prior to walking to the site, accompanied by our academy staff.  

The dates of these visits are as follows: 

 

Monday 13th May 1.30-2.30: Severn Class  

 

Monday 20th May 1.30-2.30: Tamar Class  

 

Monday 17th June 1.30-2.30: Joshua Class 

 

If you could please fill in the attached form below, to give consent for your child to attend the 

site visit, we would appreciate it.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80ObWH8

Oza9Pu91RE7QnbPtUNUowTDdBWDU4OVFBTVlNRVZYQ1dYQldTMi4u 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office staff. 

 
Yours sincerely,   

  

 Mr Craig Hayes  
 
Executive Headteacher   
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